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Subject: Hungary’s reflection on not being affected — refurbishment of Cernavoda NPP Unit 1
and extension of intermediate dry spent fuel storage with MACSTOR — 400 modules

Dear Ms. Mocanu,

competent authorities of Hungary have reviewed the Environmental Impact Assessment
hereinafter: EIA) report for the “refurbishment of Cernavoda NPP Unit 1 and extension of
intermediate dry spent fuel storage with MACSTOR — 400 modules” as a proposed project
(hereinafter: Project) in Romania.

Following the above and based on the Article 4 para. 2 of Convention on Environmental Impact
Assessment in a Transboundary Context (Espoo Convention), we hereby inform you that Hungary

(as an affected Party) has no comments to and raises no objections against the Project.

We would like to expess our gratitude to You for having provided Hungary the possibility to study
the EIA report of the Project in Hungarian.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. an
Focal Point
to the Espoo Convention

H-1117 Budapest, Oktober huszonharmadika utca 18.

E-mail: cspoowenigov.hu



